
 

Newsletter 

Friday, 06th October 

Merit Winners 

Congratulations to this week’s merit winners! They have 

demonstrated outstanding ‘positivity’ (this week’s Commando 

Joe’s character value) as well as having 100% attendance. Well 

done everyone! 

Aspire2Be 

Our Year 6 children have enjoyed welcoming Gerry Tierney and 

Sharon Gould, local Magistrates, and Zoe Passfield, District Judge, 

into their classrooms this afternoon. It was great to hear and learn 

about their role from a volunteer Magistrate to a professional judge. 

Thank you for your time and for working with our children today. 
 

It was also wonderful to welcome Pamela Green back into school 

following her first visit with us last year. Pamela, from GMI 

Construction, visited our Year 3 children today where they got to hear 

about the construction industry and the many careers that a company 

like GMI Construction can offer.  

Coffee Morning 

Thank you to those able to pop in for a ‘cuppa’ 

this week. It was lovely to see you. 

Please keep an eye out for more dates and 

times coming soon! 

 

Cross Country 
Well done to our pupils and runners, who participated in Tuesday’s 
Y3-Y6 cross country competition at High Tunstall. Every pupil should 
be proud of their attitude and resilience! Good luck to those now 
running next week at Stuart Park in Middlesbrough in the Tees Valley 
Final! 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 3rd October – School Nurse Drop In 

Tuesday 10th October – Flu Vaccinations 

Thursday/Friday 12th&13th October – Carlton 

Adventure Centre Y6 Residential 

Friday 27th October – Halloween/Fancy 

Dress/Non-Uniform Day 

Friday 27th October – School Closes (at home 

time) for Half Term Holiday 

Monday 6th November – School Reopens 

Tuesday 19th December – School Closes (at 

home time) for Christmas Holidays 

Wednesday 3rd January – School Reopens 
 

School Term dates 2023-2024  
 

Parent/Carer Consultation Evenings 

Our autumn term consultation evenings will 

take place on Monday 16th and Wednesday 

18th October. Booking on SchoolMoney is now 

live. 

Greatham 

Our pupils had a great day visiting Greatham on Wednesday as 

part of their History and Geography topics. Everyone had a 

brilliant day at one of our great local villages. 

Food Bank Donations 

We are now collecting donations for the 

Trussell Trust. The Trussell Trust will be in 

school on Tuesday 17th October to collect your 

generous donations. The following link will 

give further information about the food items 

they donate to families in need. 

  

 What's in a food 

parcel? - The 

Trussell Trust 

School Money 
As a school, we will soon be changing our online payment provider. 
Our new provider will be ParentPay but more information regarding 
this will follow soon. In the meantime, can any outstanding balances 
on schoolmoney be paid as soon as possible. Thank you. 

 

https://www.fensprimaryschool.co.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/Approved%20-%20Hartlepool%20School%20Term%20dates%20%202023-2024%20(1).pdf
https://www.trusselltrust.org/get-help/emergency-food/food-parcel/
https://www.trusselltrust.org/get-help/emergency-food/food-parcel/
https://www.trusselltrust.org/get-help/emergency-food/food-parcel/

